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April 2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We understand that this is a very difficult and worrying time for everyone-especially our Year 11 students who may 
now feel anxious about what lies ahead. However, we also don’t want them to miss out on some of our school 
traditions. We still think it is appropriate to celebrate the 5 years of hard work, personal achievements and 
friendships that the students have gained in some of our normal ways. Therefore, as usual for this time of year we 
would like to give you the opportunity to begin thinking about the leavers hoodies. We are pleased to offer the 
Year 11 students the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2020 Leavers Hoody. We are in the process of 
compiling an order, the hoodies will have a large ‘20’ print on the back containing the names of all the 
students in the year group and will feature an embroidered STB logo on the front, in a choice of various 
colours. 

Information regarding how to purchase a hoody will follow once the design is confirmed. 

If you do not want your child’s name within the ‘20’ please could you inform the school by sending an 
email to R.Stevenson@stb.academy entitled Leavers Hoodies and just stating that you do not wish your 
child’s name to be in the ‘20’ by Friday 17th April 2020.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss L Wainwright 

Assistant Principal 

 

Pupil Name _________________________________  Tutor ________________________ 

I do not want my child’s name including in the print  

 


